## NEW ZEALAND COLLEGE OF MIDWIVES

## **WELLINGTON REGION**

P.O. Box 9600 WELLINGTON

16.4.96

Dear Colleague

## **MIDWIFERY CONSULTANTS**

A list of midwifery consultants used by Nursing Council is currently being updated by NZCOM. We are writing to ascertain your willingness to remain on this list/ be added onto this list.

Complaints against midwives are increasing and it is more likely that you may be accessed.

All proposed consultants will be ratified by midwives of the region at our June meeting.

Please give this some thought and get back to Sandra ASAP, phone 5282092 or pager 5666789.

Thank You

Sue Calvert Ex co-ordinator